
 

 

High Bank Junior, Infant and Nursery School 

Eighth Avenue | Hightown | Liversedge | WF15 8LD 

Tel: 01274 875330    Email: office@highbankschool.co.uk 

www.highbankschool.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Sarah Tai  

 

Dear families,  

We would like to invite all staff and children to wear something yellow to school on Thursday 
10th October 2024 in support of the charity Young Minds who support young people and their 
mental health.  Since 2016, the campaign has raised £2.1 million and hundreds of thousands of 
people have taken part. So, let’s come together in yellow once again and make #HelloYellow this 
year bigger and brighter than ever before. 

Wear yellow on 10th October to show young people they are not alone with their mental health. 

For more information please see the Young Minds website: 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/  

We will be selling ribbons at the school office for 20p if you would like to purchase one for your child 
to wear if you are unable to find something yellow to wear. Please do not feel as though you need to 
purchase clothing for this occasion.  

In addition to this, High Bank School are holding their annual Harvest Festival on this day also. The 
children will enjoy wearing their yellow clothes and accessories during the church service at St 
Peter’s Church in the afternoon.  

If you would like to make a donation to the Young Minds charity, please send any monetary 
donations into school with your child where it will be collected on the day. 

We are also looking for donations for our Harvest Festival – any unopened and in-date packets, tins, 
and bottles would be gratefully received. Feel free to drop those in to school anytime between now 
and Thursday 10th October 2024.  

Many thanks for your support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Tai 

Headteacher 
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